
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VIA FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL 
 
 
 
 

March 22, 2002 
 
 
 
Ms. K. Megan Doberneck 
Covad 
7901 Lowry Boulevard 
Denver, CO  80230 
 
 Re: Responses to Bench Request Nos. 43, 44, and 45,  

Docket Nos. UT-003022 and UT-003040 
 
Dear Ms. Doberneck: 
 
I have received your letter of March 21, 2002, requesting an extension of time for Covad to 
respond to Bench Request Nos. 43, 44, and 45.   
 
The request for an extension of time to respond until March 29, 2002, is granted.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
ANN E. RENDAHL 
Administrative Law Judge 
 
 


